
1 Leake Street, Peppermint Grove
PO Box 221 COTTESLOE WA 6911
Telephone: (09) 9286 8600

AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION - 
LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME  

4 - AMENDMENT NO. 2 
(LOTS 24 AND 26),  

12 JOHNSTON STREET, 
PEPPERMINT GROVE

Notice is hereby given that the Minister for 
Planning has directed the Shire readvertise 
the above-mentioned planning scheme 
amendment for the purposes of rezoning 
Lot 24 and Lot 26 (No.12) Johnston Street, 
Peppermint Grove from Residential R15 to 
Residential R80.

This standard Scheme Amendment has been 
assessed by the Western Australian Planning 
Commission to have planning merit in a way 
that facilitates the State’s prescribed infill 
density targets at a higher coding than that 
previously sought by the Shire. 

This Scheme Amendment can be viewed 
online at www.peppermintgrove.wa.gov.au/
consultations/ or a hardcopy viewed at the 
Shire’s Administration Offices at 1 Leake 
Street, Peppermint Grove. 

Submissions may be lodged through the 
‘have your say’ web portal address above, 
or in writing to the Shire of Peppermint 
Grove on or before 17 November 2024.  
Submissions should include your contact 
details to enable notification of the outcome.
For more information, please contact 
the Shire on 9286 8600 or email at  
admin@peppermintgrove.wa.gov.au  
Don Burnett 
Chief Executive Officer


